
 
 

 

 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE FOR 

CHAMPAIGN PARK DISTRICT 
 
1. A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy increase for the Champaign 

Park District for the year commencing May 1, 2020 and ending April 30, 2021 will be 
held on November 13, 2019 at 5:45 p.m. at the Bresnan Meeting Center, 706 
Kenwood Road, Champaign, Illinois. 

 
Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the 
taxing district may contact Joe DeLuce, Executive Director, Champaign Park District, 
706 Kenwood Road, Champaign, Illinois 61821, and telephone No. (217) 819-3821. 

 
2. The corporate and special purpose property taxes extended or abated for the fiscal 

year commencing May 1, 2019 and ending April 30, 2020 were $11,929,885. 
 

The proposed corporate and special purpose taxes to be levied for the fiscal year 
commencing May 1, 2020 and ending April 30, 2021 are $12,532,933. This 
represents 5.05% increase over the previous year. 

 
3. The property taxes extended for debt service and public building commission leases 

for the fiscal year commencing May 1, 2019 and ending April 30, 2020 were 
$1,175,024.  

 
The estimated property taxes to be levied for debt service and public building 
commission leases for the fiscal year commencing May 1, 2020 and ending April 30, 
2021 are $1,199,700. This represents a 2.1% increase from the previous year. 

 
4. The total property taxes extended or abated for the fiscal year commencing May 1, 

2019 and ending April 30, 2020 were $13,104,909. 
 

The estimated total property taxes to be levied for the fiscal year commencing May 1, 
2020 and ending April 30, 2021 are $13,732,633. This represents a 4.79% increase 
over the previous year. 

 
 

       Cindy Harvey, Secretary 
 Champaign Park District 

 
 


